
   

 

 

Welcome Meetings 

It has been lovely to see parents at our welcome meetings this week! These 

are an opportunity for you to meet your child's class team, for us to talk to 

you about what is coming up this year for your child and to answer any 

questions you may have. 

 

These will take place in your child's classroom at 3:45pm on the following 

days: 

Year 4 - Monday 15th September 

Year 5 - Monday 15th September 

On the day of the meeting, your child will not be dismissed from the 

playground; instead, they will stay in the classroom ready for the beginning 

of the meeting. 
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Read our most 

recent Ofsted 

report here 

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 96.4% 

Come on Stebon! 

Click below for: 

Term dates for 2025-2026 

academic year 

 

PE & Swimming Timetables 

Lunch menu for April-October 

2025 

Key dates: 

Wed 3 Sept – Fri 24 Oct 2025: 

School open for Autumn Term  

Mon 27 Oct - Fri 31 Oct 2025: 

School closed for half term 

Wed 8 - Wed 15 Oct 2025: 

Travelling Book Fair 

Fri 10 & Fri 17  Oct 2025: 

Individual & sibling photos 

Mon 3 Nov – Fri 19 Dec 2025: 

School open for Autumn Term 

Mon 22 Dec 2025 – Fri 2 Jan 

2026: Christmas Holiday 

Mon 5 Jan 2025: INSET Day - 

School closed for pupils 

School Uniform 

 

The school colours are navy blue to be worn with grey, black 

and white. A grey or white shirt, navy blue jumper, cardigan 

or sweatshirt with the Stebon logo, black or grey trousers or 

skirts are all acceptable. Footwear is trainers or flat-heeled 

shoes or sandals in black. 

 

School uniforms can be purchased online or at Khalsa Schoolwear in 

Bethnal Green. You can order swimming caps & book bags on ParentPay. 

Please come to the school office to collect your orders. 

Congratulations to Y5 Nelson 

Mandela class who had 100% 

attendance this week!  

Home learning links  Tower Hamlets Bulletin 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/lunches/
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Apr-Oct-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Apr-Oct-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/uniforms/
https://stebon.org.uk/uniforms/
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://stebon.org.uk/family-learning/
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Well done, Aaliyah, in Year 4 Helen Keller class! 

Your first independent piece of writing was a 

fantastic start, showcasing your natural ability to 

build tension and create suspense that kept us 

all hooked. 

We can’t wait to see more of your imaginative 

and engaging writing as the year progresses! 

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

Come on Stebon! 

Lost Property 

If items are found around the school or 

in the playground, they will be 

checked for a name before being put 

in the Lost Property area in the hall. 

Please label items and clothing so that 

we can identify who they belong to. 

Any glasses, valuable items or adult's 

lost property will be handed in to the 

office. 

We will put out lost property in the 

playground every Friday at home time, 

outside the hall. 

 

We do our best to return lost property to their owners. Any items not 

collected at the end of every term will be donated. 

In Year 2, we are learning about nursery 

rhymes. During our first lesson, we sang 

London’s Burning as a canon, which created a 

beautiful natural harmony when two groups 

sang together. 

Ayman from Albert Einstein class was perfectly in 

tune and sang it beautifully — it was a joy to 





School 
applications 
are now open
Don’t miss the deadlines for admission to 
secondary, primary and nursery schools.

Complete your application online at www.eadmissions.org.uk

For information about how to apply, scan the QR code or visit 
towerhamlets.gov.uk/schooladmissions

Secondary admissions
For children born between 1 September 2014 
and 31 August 2015

Primary admissions
For children born between 1 September 2021 
and 31 August 2022

Nursery admissions
For children born between 1 September 2022 
and 31 August 2023

31 October 2025

15 January 2026

14 February 2025

SCAN ME



What if I am not a Tower 
Hamlets resident but 
would like a place at a 
Tower Hamlets school?
You can submit an 
online application via the 
E-admissions website: 
www.eadmissions.org.uk 
naming Tower Hamlets schools.

What if my child has an 
Education, Health & Care Plan 
(EHCP)? 
The application process is 
different for children with an 
EHCP and you do not apply 
online. Contact the SEN team for 
more information. 

What if I apply late?
It’s really important that you 
make your application before 
the closing date otherwise 
your application will not be 
considered until all on time 
applicants have received their 
outcomes and the school may 
then be full. 

Is my child guaranteed a place 
at one of our preferred schools?
Most families will be offered a 
place at one of their preferred 
schools, but this cannot be 
guaranteed. When a school 
receives more applications than 
the number of places available, 
not all children can be admitted. 
Therefore, please fully consider 
the likelihood of your child getting 
a place at a preferred school 
before you make your application. 
Only naming one school does 
not increase your chances of 
being offered the school.

If my child is already in the 
school’s nursery class, is there 
an automatic right to a place in 
the school’s reception class?
When parents/carers apply for 
their children to start reception, 
no priority is given to children 
that attend the nursery of the 
school. The decision on whether 
a place can be offered will be 
made in accordance with the 
school’s admission policy.

How will I be notified about the 
outcome of my application?
You will receive an email and a 
letter on National Offer Day.

SCAN ME


